From:
A303 Stonehenge

Subject: Redetermination of A303 Stonehenge scheme

Date: 03 April 2022 10:40:04

Dear Grant Shapps and the whole Stonehenge Planning Team,

Whilst I have suffered the notorious A303 delays in the Stonehenge area more times than I care to remember, I remain concerned that, as it stands, the proposed tunnel design risks losing this incredibly important site its World Heritage status, through the proximity of the western entrance. I accept that increasing the length of the tunnel would incur additional financial cost, but that seems trivial when compared to the long term cost of the visual and audible impact that these works will have on this unique monument to our nation's heritage.

This undertaking should remove from the visitor experience all sight and sound of modern transport systems, rendering it a place of absolute tranquility, fit for the millennia to come.

Our generation, in particular, bears worrying responsibility for vast and lasting detrimental impact on our country and the world as a whole \sim let the attempted amelioration of our effects on this ancient wonder achieve its proper intention of isolating it from those impacts, as a symbol of our respect for our predecessors and generations yet to be born.

Yours very sincerely,

Michael Giles

British Citizen resident in Westhumble, Surrey.